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We need to defend all wildlife at this pivotal time.  In particular we should be careful 

to protect beneficial species, like beavers, who we depend upon to sustain our forest 

and wider environment.  This is a high priority.  We owe it to all species, and to 

ourselves, to protect our biosphere from our own stupidity.  Thank you! 


